From: Marianne O'Connor

Date: October 1, 2010 12:31:43 PM EDT

To: James Smith

Subject: Reply from CORI

Dear Dr. Smith,

My sincere apologies for the very late reply to your letter of 9 July which was due to an oversight on my part.

The Executive of CORI considered your request for a meeting but decided that you would best be served by direct contact with the Congregations involved because while CORI is an umbrella organisation for religious Congregations each retains its autonomy and management of its own affairs. I believe you already have the contact details of the Congregations but should you require them I will be happy to forward them to you.

With all good wishes, Yours sincerely, Marianne O'Connor osu

Marianne O'connor osu Director General CORI